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Recruitment 

Human Resources continues to actively receive employment applications for various 
vacancies within the agency, and qualified candidates who meet the minimum qualifications 
are guided through the recruitment process consisting of testing, oral panel interviews, and 
second interviews.  

 
The Authority’s current employment vacancies are as follows:  
 
Accountant (1 Vacancy) 
Eligibility Specialist (4 Vacancies) 
Inspections Manager (1 Vacancy) 
Office Assistant (1 Vacancy) 
 
In addition, Human Resources would like to congratulate the following employees on their 
promotion and welcome the following new employees to the agency: 
 
Andre Williams – former Maintenance Worker I/II, promoted to Area Maintenance Worker 
Felix Ruiz – On-Site Resident Manager (Walker Pointe)  
Sara Willis – Eligibility Specialist I/II 
 
The Authority has extended Conditional Offers of Employment to two (2) candidates for 
the Eligibility Specialist Position and one candidate for the Occupancy Clerk position, who 
are currently going through the pre-employment physical and background check process. 
 
Employee Newsletter 
The Employee Newsletter for July 2023, was delivered via email to all staff providing a 
message from Executive Director Jim Kruse, as well as the latest agency information 
concerning development, recruitment, benefits, community events, employee discounts 
and training information from IT regarding Barracuda, the Authority’s spam filter system. 
 
Peace Officer Memorial Run 
This annual event is scheduled to take place on October 1, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., Downtown 
Modesto CA.  Healthy U encourages all Stanislaus Regional Housing Authority 
employees, and Commissioners, to participate if interested.  Please contact Human 
Resources to register. 
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